
From:  Jodi <knoprob@gmail.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 03:50:22 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project - Public Forum
 

Ms. Nguyen,
I'm extremely upset you are not extending the comment period during a pandemic/stay at home and curfews with riots and
National Guard on the street !

I am very opposed to the Hollywood Center Project / formerly Millennium for many reasons. But very distracted by the above.
I hope I remember all the reasons at this time

On an earthquake fault 

traffic is already extreme and this makes it worse- Caltrans feels freeway exits and 101 will be negatively impacted in addition to
the streets

old infrastructure- water, sewage,power  already over stressed and old

I live North of Franklin and ALREADY worry about fire trucks( HIGH risk firezone), ambulnce and LAPD getting to my
neighborhood when needed

Adding so many more people in these structures without requiring additional emergency services

After COVID  MORE people NOT less people will be driving personal cars to avoid contact with others - avoiding rideshare and
public transport 
   there would need to be 2 parking spots per bedroom 

After COVID  people will be avoiding high density  high rise living including elevators

I moved to Hollywood for it's Hollywood character  not to see Hollywood look like Manhattan - most tourists come for same
reason ad tourism brings A LOT of money

Build this Downtown instead !!

I am out of time to reach you by 4pm as emergency curfew warnings keep blaring on my phone and distracting me

Joan Ehrlich
longtime resident voter every election and taxpayer


